
City of Bainbridge Island - Public Works Department 
OLYMPIC DRIVE NON-MOTORIZED IMPROVEMENTS 

Bid Opening Date:  June 29, 2017; due at 9:00 a.m. 

Open Bids at 9:30 a.m. Council Conference Room 
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Note: Bids Are Opened in Order Received. 

Bids Solicited by:  

� Advertisement      � Small Works Roster 
The Engineers Estimate is: $1.4M to $1.75M 

Bidder No. 1 
SOUND PACIFIC 
CONSTRUCTION 

 

Bid Proposal √  

Proposal Signature Page √  

Addenda Acknowledged - 3 √  

Non-Collusion Declaration  √  

Proposal Bond √  

Statement of Bidders Qualifications √  

Statement of Proposed Subcontractors √  

Total Amount Base Bid: $1,588,764.60  

Alternate 1 Total Amount Bid: $190,394.00  

Alternate 2 Total Amount Bid: $39,000.00  

Alternate 3 Total Amount Bid: $4,475.00  

TOTAL BID AMOUNT w/ Alternates (1-3) $1,822,633.60  

 
 

    
A total of one (1) bid was received for the Olympic Drive Non-Motorized Improvements project. Project 
Manager Patty Jenkins has reviewed the bid results and recommends that the City Council award the 
contract to Sound Pacific Construction in the base bid amount of $1,588,764.60.  


